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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD

From: Corinna Bethke [corinna_b12@yahoo.com] »

Sent:  Tuesday, November 13, 2007 10:59 AM . ‘ \
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD ‘
Subject: open pit rules and oil drilling impact issue/s

Dear Mr. Fesmire:

I have been informed that email comments are welcomed in this matter and may .
possibly be allowed into the public record, so I am sending this email to

you today. I used to live and work off of (Goldmine Road) County Road 55.in
Cerrillos and intend with my fiance to purchase residential property in this
area (contingent upon the outcome of the o0il drilling activity in that

At this time I am working out of town in California and as such find it
nearly impossible to attend the hearings that are currently '
being conducted. I would like to go on record in support of repealing Rule
50 [9.15.17.2.50 NMAC]and replacing it with a proposed new rule to be
codified as 19.15.17 NMAC.

Thank you in advance for your attention and assistance in this matter.
Best regards,

Corinna Bethke - ' :
¢ (formerly of) 1 Highfeather Ranch road
Cerrillos, NM 87010 -

505-699-0450 (cell)
»

"My only regret about dying is not being able to see this beautiful country anymore, unless the Indians
are right and my spirit will walk here long after I am gone" - Georgia O'Keefe ,
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